
Water Conservation Data for February 2010 
 

 

During February, the City of Woodland used 

203,732,944 gallons of water, or 3,612 gallons per 

person. This amount was the lowest water use for 

the month of February in the last 11 years.  The 

estimated monthly savings for February from city 

rebates and city leak repairs totaled 1,890 gallons.  

In addition, city staff responded to 3 water waste 

reports and fixed 21 leaks. 

Environmental Services reminds residents, 

businesses, and City Departments to cut back on 

winter landscape watering and to reset your 

irrigation controllers for the cooler, wetter 

weather.    

Go to www.cityofwoodland.org/waterconservation 

to learn more. 


